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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  February 13, 2025 
 
RE:  Request for Reduced Speed Limit on East Main Street 
 

 

Alderman Reiminger previously received a request from Wallace Insurance to reduce 

the speed on Main Street near their office location at 231 East Main Street. 

Because we have entered the Safe Across pedestrian safety program and have already 

ordered additional middle-of-the street pedestrian signs for the Georgia Street & Union 

Street intersections to bracket the congested part of uptown where there are multiple 

crosswalks, it makes sense to look at the speeds in that entire stretch. 

Attached is a map showing the current and staff-recommended speed limits for this 

stretch between Georgia Street and Union Street.  The crosswalks across Main Street 

are all marked in red. 

The Police Department has also reviewed the proposed changes and is in agreement. 

As always, if you have questions, please contact me at jsanders@jacksonmo.org or 573-

243-2300 x 2031. 
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